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Success-everyone,everyday 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you so much for your help and support with reading at home. Already we can see 
the difference this is making –the progress children are making is already showing.  Part 
of our commitment to reading is the redevelopment of our school library. The PTA has 
worked tirelessly to help with redecoration and fund raising for books and the library is 
due to be redecorated and re-carpeted with help from Firmenich UK in early October.  
We have also been very fortunate to secure some extra funding in the form of grants 
totalling £13,000 from The Foyle Trust and Mukherjee Trust. 
 
Now we would love your ideas… 
We are asking families for suggestions for books that you would like our library to have. 
This could be a favourite children’s story or a favourite children’s author.  
We would also like your views on what else you would like our school library to offer. For 
instance this could be story sessions or opening the library after school for families. 
Please fill in the slip below and return to school. If these could be returned by 7th October 
we can start looking at the types of books suggested. 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr Chandler 
 
Please return to school 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Books I would like the library to have: 

Name of book:__________________________________Author:_________ 
 
Name of book:__________________________________Author:_________ 
 
Name of book:__________________________________Author:_________ 
 
What else could our school library offer: 
 

mailto:admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

